
Recordings of regular Sunday services can be ordered by signing the sheet  
at the church library. CD’s….$4.00 each   DVD’s….$5.00 each 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721   Fax: 613-732-7496 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, October 25, 2015 

Pastoral Staff 

Senior Pastor 
Rev. Terry Burns 

Assistant Pastor - Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastors - Student & Adult Ministries 
Rev. Jeff Dahms** & Rev. Kristy Dahms 

Junior High Coordinator 
Melanie Murray** 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz* 

Women’s Ministry Coordinator 
Carol Ann Hurtubise** 

*DENOTES PART-TIME    **DENOTES VOLUNTEER 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  
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Next Sunday November 1st - Offering for Buntain’s Calcutta Mission 

TODAY’S SERVICES 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 
Message: Pastor Terry Burns  

Series: They Say...I Say - “Don’t Be a Hired Gun!” 
Kids Church (ages 2-12) 

Kids will be dismissed from the service 
PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  

MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 

5:30 PM - Old Time Gospel Hour & V.I.P. 50+  
Roast Turkey Dinner & Special Music by The Pavys 

6:00 PM - SR High IGNITE (grades 9-12...meet downstairs) 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Nov 01 - Old Time Gospel Hour (6:00 pm in the prayer chapel) 
Worship...Prayer...The Word...with Pastor Gordon Krause...Everyone welcome! 
Nov 05 - Hymn Sing at Pinewood (7:00 pm) 
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day 
Nov 13 - True-U Roots & Wings SR Girls Day at PPT (10:00 am - 3:00 pm) 
$10 each (includes pizza lunch)…See bulletin insert for more info 
Nov 15 - Shoebox Dedication Sunday (10:30 am) 
Nov 15 - Old Time Gospel Hour (6:00 pm in the prayer chapel) 
Worship...Prayer...The Word...with Pastor Gordon Krause...Everyone welcome! 
Nov 16-21 - Shoebox Collection Week at PPT (see Dan Connor for shoebox info) 
Nov 21 - Ladies Empower Event (7:00 pm - see Carol Ann for details) 
Nov 22 - Guest Speaker: Rev. Murray Cornelius, Assistant Superintendent for 
International Missions PAOC 
Nov 28 - PPT Family Christmas Banquet (5:00 pm - more details soon!) 
Tickets will go on sale next Sunday, November 1st 
Nov 29 - Old Time Gospel Hour (6:00 pm in the prayer chapel) 
Worship...Prayer...The Word...with Pastor Gordon Krause...Everyone welcome! 
Dec 12, 13 & 14 - The Singing Christmas Tree (please bring a item for the food banks) 
7:00 pm each night...plus 2:00 pm matinee on Sun. Dec. 13th 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS  

MON 7:00 PM - JUNCTION College & Careers (in the foyer) 
 For young adults who are no longer in high school  
TUES 7:00 PM - Beth Moore Study in Revelation (downstairs) 
 All ladies welcome! Come for coffee at 6:30 pm 
WED 7:00 AM - Men’s Prayer Breakfast (in foyer) 
 10:00 AM - Ladies Bible Study “New Creation Realities” (in foyer) 
 6:30 PM - Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer (men in foyer...ladies in prayer chapel) 
 6:30 PM - BG Clubs (JK-grade 5)  
 6:30 PM - JR Youth FUSION (grades 6-8)  
THUR 9:30 AM - Jitterbugs Playgroup (0-6 yrs) 
 All kids must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian  
 10:00 AM - Intercessory Prayer (prayer chapel)  
 7:00 PM - Singing Christmas Tree Practice (prayer chapel) 
SAT 6:00 PM - Heroes Unmasked: The All-Fun, No-Fear Bible Adventure 
 Games...Prizes...Candy...Balloons...Food & more! A FREE event for the 
 whole family! Everyone Welcome! 

PRAYER REQUESTS  
Rose Lloyd 
Fern Maves 
Cecile Sullivan 
Raymond Tunney 
  

Shirley Bigras 
Andalene Brennan  
Yvonne Chassie 
George Foss 
Hugh Foss 

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS: SUN. NOV. 1st 
Bus: Danny Kargus 
Sound: Simon Brooks & Jiles Quinton  
PPoint: Randy Malone 
Camera: Judy Laronde 
Greeters: Ron & Kathy Howe 
Ushers: Danny Kargus, Carol Ann  
Hurtubise, Murray Draves, Gary Keuhl, 
Ward Faught, Perry Marquardt 

Sunday October 25, 2015 

FALL FOOD DRIVE 
Next Sunday, October 28th 
will be the last day to bring 
in non-perishable items or 
cash donations for the St. 

Joseph’s Food Bank Fall Food Drive. You 
may leave food items on the table in the 
foyer or at the church office. For cash 
donations please place in the offering 
bag on Sunday morning. 

REQUEST FROM ERDO 

We are still accepting donations for ERDO 
(PAOC’s Emergency Relief Program) to 
help with the Syrian refugee crisis. Please 
place your gift in the offering bag. 

Important: To ensure your gift is 
designated accurately, please mark the 
OUTSIDE of your envelope “FOOD BANK” 
or “ERDO” (make cheques payable to 
PPT). Thank you for your generosity! 

Church Envelopes for 2016 
We will soon be distributing 
the tithing/offering envelopes 

for 2016. If you don’t already have an 
envelope number, and you attend PPT 
regularly, why not consider requesting a 
box? They’re convenient and make tax 
receipting easier! Call or email the 
office and we’ll have a 2016 box for you!  

 
 
 
 
 

WE STILL NEED MORE CANDY! 

Thank you for all the donations of 
candy that have already come in! But 

we are still in need of more. If 
you are able to donate a bag or 
box of commercially wrapped 

candy, please bring it to the office or 
give it to Pastor Danette Liedtke or 
Danielle McKenna. Thank you! 

 

If you would like to sponsor 
$10 for a SR Youth girl to 
attend the True-U Girls Day 
at PPT on Nov. 13th, please 

mark the OUTSIDE of your envelope 
“TRUE-U” or give your donation to 
Pastor Kristy. Thank you! 

Notice of Passing 
We extend our deepest condolences to Paul & Lynn Kohls and Steve & 
Ann Kohls and their families in the passing of their mother, Frances 
Kohls, on October 20, 2015 at the age of 93.  

PPT Family Christmas 
Banquet 

Saturday November 28th 
5:00 PM 

Tickets will be on sale in 
the foyer next Sunday, November 1st 
See bulletin insert for more info 

It’s Shoebox Time 
Again!  

Please note that there are new customs 
regulations this year for filling Canadian 
shoeboxes. Visit samaritanspurse.ca to 
see the new 2015 regulations. Click on 
Operation Christmas Child, then “How 
to Pack a Shoebox”. Or you may pick up 
a paper copy at the Welcome Centre.  

Shoeboxes are available in the foyer 
and at the downstairs 
door by the nursery! 

Thank you for helping to 
put smiles on kids’ faces 

this Christmas! 

 

Don’t forget to turn 
your clocks back ONE 
HOUR on Saturday 
night October 31st! 


